
See Little From Afar

Grant Amount: $836
Project Cost: $868

75 Students Impacted
Grades 6-8

PURPOSE: To enhance student learning about cells and other microorganisms by using a projecting 
microscope that allows students to see images in higher definition.  

impact: Being able to see through the objectives clearly has made all the difference in using the class 
microscopes. The class has looked at how human animal cells and plant cells differ through direct 
observation as well as organisms in pond water. Students have showed an increased passion for science.

Future Plans: The microscopes will be used in life science classes in future years to come. The hope is to 
work with the technology coordinator to learn how to use the photo-taking feature of the microscope. 
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